
The expert slope is now available on the
snow hill “Lemberga hūte”
The expert slope, beginner slope, and sledding slope are now available on the snow hill “Lemberga hūte”.
No previous reservation is required. The sledding hill does not require previous registration either. However, it is allowed to use only the sleds, which are available free of charge on-site.

Opening times of the snow hill “Lemberga hūte”: on weekdays, 3:00 PM – 9:00 PM; on Saturday and Sunday, 11:00 AM – 9:00 PM. 11.00-21.00.

We kindly ask the visitors to be responsible and safe while enjoying the activities, complying with the rules of the snow hill. As for the sledding slope, you must use the side of the slope to walk

up or down without disturbing those who are sledding down the hill. Although the children’s slope is supervised by an instructor, the adults must be vigilant and avoid from leaving children on

the slope unsupervised.

For more information on the snow hill and prices, please visit the website www.lembergahute.lv, where you can also see the hill through a web cam. For updates, please refer to the social

media accounts of the Olympic Centre “Ventspils” and the snow hill “Lemberga hūte”.

Ski and snowboard instructors are also available on the hill. For more information on the ski and snowboard school, please call 22009275.

In preparation for the winter season, we have prepared all ski equipment. We also offer ski and snowboard maintenance.

A visit to the snow hill is also a wonderful gift for the Christmas. Therefore, we also offer gift cards both on-site and online at www.lembergahute.lv or www.ocventspils.lv.

See you on the hill!

http://www.lembergahute.lv
http://www.ocventspils.lv

